
 
 

ATTACHMENT NO. X. - E 
 
 
ATTACHMENT NO. X. - E:  Approval to purchase new phone system 
  
  
Suggested motion: Move to approve the purchase of new phone system 
  
 
Recommended action: Approve as presented. 
 
  
Rationale:  It is recommended that the Board approve new phones from Heartland for 
$126,260.75.  The current Cisco phone system is no longer supported and obsolete.  
Quotes were asked from four different contractors.  CDW and Entre` did not return 
anything.  Quotes were received from Heartland and Forest City Communications.  While 
Heartland is slightly more, they are able to install and connect clocks, bells, and the PA 
system which is essential for communication, everyday work and emergencies.  Forest 
City Communications does not work with clocks, bells and PA systems.  The Coop only 
offered Leasing for the phone system.  We are in the process of getting quotes from 
multiple vendors for clocks, bells, and PA systems but do not have those yet.  The Mitel 
phone system will be able to tie into any system we choose through networking 
equipment.  
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